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Comments: I was alarmed to learn that Flathead Forest Supervisor Steele was considering a categorical

exclusion to approve the Holland Lake Lodge Facility expansion. I hope the extended public comment period will

allow the voices of those of us who enjoy the peaceful beauty of the Swans to be heard. I encourage the FS to

slow the process and fully review all likely impacts. While I do not oppose minor, necessary upgrades to old

structures, I do strongly oppose the proposed expansion. My greatest fears are the inevitable negative effects of

heavier usage on the land and wildlife. We must consider clearing of habitat, human and wildlife conflict, water

usage, waste including sewage, traffic and the general disruption of the natural beauty that is Holland Lake.

Thank you,

Michael Ormandy


